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November Newsletter 2016 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

October was filled with arts and crafts, Halloween activities, 
and numerous other enjoyable ventures and we hate to see it 
come to an end…  

Fortunately, November brings more of the same! The month 
may bring chillier weather, but that doesn’t stop our classes 
from having a blast here at Beginning Visions! Our November 
days will be focused on the importance of family and friends, 
open discussions about our homes and neighborhoods, and 
reflecting on the history of the American Indians and the 
Pilgrims! We will continue to play outside when possible so 
please do not forget to bring appropriate fall attire when 
dropping off your children.  

We have included two of our many terrific pieces of art from 
this past October. We truly have many talented students and 
we just would like to share some of their artwork! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

The Month of November is 

Child Safety Protection 
Month 

November 14 

Game and Puzzle Week! Feel 
free to bring games and 
puzzles from home for your 
children and their friends to 
enjoy!  

November 17 

The 3’s & 4’s visit the local 
library 

November 24-25 

Beginning Visions is closed for 
Thanksgiving 

 

3 Safety Tips to Keep 
Your Child Safe: 

1. Use safety gates. Even 
before your baby crawls, 
install safety gates to 
match your home and 
protect curious children 
from harm.  

2. Keep things tidy. Storage 
bins offer a great way to 
store toys and baby 
supplies, preventing 
anyone from tripping.  

3. Lock it up. Put locks on 
anything and everything 
that can open. 
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Miles, Aiden, Joziah, and Elliana have tremendous artistic ability!  

*3 Safety Tips to Keep Your Child Safe is an excerpt from an 
article from Parent Guide News written by Debra Holtzman. The 
New York based website oftentimes has interesting articles relating 
to the many aspects of raising children. Here is a link to their article 
directory: http://www.parentguidenews.com/Articles  

 

 

Beginning Visions 
Welcomes… 

Mrs. Janice Agosto 

She comes to us with a 
wealth of knowledge and 
experience. She graduated 
from Elon College with a 
bachelor’s degree and has 
taken classes towards her 
master’s degree in 
Elementary Education. She 
has worked as a teacher for 
10 plus years at First Baptist 
CDC and Burlington Christian 
Academy. She has also 
worked as a social worker for 
Alamance County DSS. 
Janice is very motivated, 
organized, and excited 
about working with all of our 
children. She has floated 
around for the past several 
weeks and has now settled in 
with the babies in the infant 
room. Let’s be sure to give 
her a warm welcome! 

We hope you and your 
families have a 
wonderful 
Thanksgiving and we 
can’t wait to hear 
about how much your 
children enjoyed it!! 

 

 


